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Just ran across the magazine when

we got it at Foodland in Hillsburgh -

and love it! ... Continued success!
Bruce Hood, email
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Your magazine should be commended for its great content and gorgeous
photos!! It is both an educational tool as well as a great tourism resource for
those interested in our uniquely beautiful area!

Kristin Luoma,

Economic Development Officer,

Town of Northeastern Manitoulin and the Islands

We received Escarpment Views today in which I read that your father died last
month. We express our deepest sympathy to you and your sister Barbara. I was
in Austria April 20 to May 7 and after my return planned on sending him an
email telling him how I envisioned him riding his bycicle, along with a friend,
from Passau to Prague (I believe) at the age of 75. We drove along the Danube
and saw many cyclists along the way; that is when [ thought of him. He was

a man very much alive and in tune with all aspects of it.

Jerry and [ visited your father late last summer when he walked us around
the property with Thomas the dog always by his side, telling us how he had
developed the property over the years. When we left he gave me a copy of his
beautiful “THE LIVING GARDEN” which I treasure and enjoy reading. We
continued to be in touch by email so became aware of the issue with his lungs. I
hope he did not have to suffer greatly.

Marianne Schroeder & Jerry Sawchyn, Hamilton

I'm sure your father Charles made the transition to the “other” reality with a
heart full of peace — having particpated in the work of caring for the natural
world in a noble way. Here’s to a life well lived.

Pamela Friendly, Brampton

I enjoyed reading the tribute you wrote to your dad in the magazine. It would

seem that he started the work you and Mike are continuing and that all of the

Niagara Escarpment will be a richer place because of you and your family.
Sarah Yates, Winnipeg

A friend and I decided to hike along the Bruce Trail in the Pretty River Valley
Provincial Park on Canada Day. We made it to the highest point on the Niagara
Escarpment, marked at 540 meters above sea level on sighage provided by the
Bruce Trail Conservancy. The Pretty River Valley is located 83 km southeast of
Owen Sound and is part of the Niagara Escarpment Parks system, the Niagara
Biosphere Reserve and is also part of the Blue Mountain Watershed system. [
snapped this photo of a Pretty River tributary that cascades alongside the trail
close to where we parked our vehicle on the Pretty River road.

Rita Waterman, Simcoe



